

Shetal Divatia <sdivatia@sunnyvale.ca.gov>

849 Peach ave public hearing

1 message

Imre Varga

Wed, Nov 18, 2015 at 7:05 AM

Reply-To: Imre Varga

To: "sdivatia@sunnyvale.ca.gov" <sdivatia@sunnyvale.ca.gov>

My name is Imre Varga, I have lived in Sunnyvale's Cherry Chase area for over 50 years. I own a home at Berkshire Ave.

I can not attend the Nov 23 meeting, if possible please present this email at the meeting.

I think the design and style of the home is very nice. The entry way is in scale with the rest of the home. I do not know what the Maximum allowed height is but if you look at the overall appearance and style of the home I think it looks great. **The entryway should be allowed**.

I don't know why there is a problem with the entry feature. Instead of harassing Mr. and Mrs. Oh the City of Sunnyvale should thank them for updating their home. I think their home adds value and interest to the neighborhood.

Imre Varga 3erkshire ave Sunnyvale 94087